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 Phil Thornton and 

Kim Issroff

OBJ2015/2860/P 12/07/2015  18:55:10 We object to this as we do not want this development to overlook our garden.  We do not know from 

the documents online if the roof of the extension will be used. This would enable the residents to see 

into our garden which we do not want. We would like a condition attached that the area above the 

extension is not usable space. These houses have enough living space without two storey extensions. 

 We don't know what is referred to as the lower ground floor on the proposal.
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